
 PBAC Swim-A-Thon 

 The Pine Bush Aquatic Club will be holding its first ever Swim-A-Thon 
 to raise money for the Thomas Mullin Memorial Scholarship.  Each year 
 the scholarship is awarded to a graduating senior who is also a PBAC 
 member. 

 This year the Swim-A-Thon will be Thursday April 7, 2022 and any 
 money collected will be due by April 27. 
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